
 Town of Chester 
Board of Selectmen 
84 Chester Street 

Chester, NH 03036 
Phone: (603) 887-3636 x114 

E-mail: ChesterBOS@ChesterNH.org 
 

Jeremy Owens, Chairman, ’23  Charles F. Myette, Vice-Chairman, ‘22 
Stephen D’Angelo, ’23 Joseph M. Hagan, ’21 Stephen O. Landau, ’21   
 

PLEASE NOTE: To be added to the next agenda, please contact the Board of Selectmen’s office by phone, in-
person, or by email by 3pm Wednesday prior to the next meeting.  Please include any applicable 
documentation at this time for the Board’s review.  Agenda items may be added or deleted without notice. 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

NO BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, April 29, 2021 
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